
Preventing Suicide: What Every Parent Can Do

WOCCSE and CAC

Due to the nature of this topic, and in the interest of having a frank and 
complete conversation, children should not attend.

Tuesday, March 5, 2019
6:00 pm – 7:30 pm

Q&A after

*SEATING IS LIMITED - YOU MUST REGISTER TO ATTEND*
To register, please visit:  https://woccse.hbuhsd.edu

Click on Community Advisory Committee, select CAC Meetings, 
then click on, Register Here

You may also register by phone at (714) 903-7000, ext. 504602, 
or, email Heidi Goble at hgoble@hbuhsd.edu

LOCATION: College View Elementary School
6582 Lennox Dr.

Huntington Beach, CA 92647
(in the Professional Development Center)

WHAT WILL BE COVERED:

Parents and other care providers will learn the most recent information on:

• Factors that contribute to suicidal thinking
• Factors that decrease the likelihood of suicidal acts
• Frequency of suicidal behaviors among children and adolescents

PRESENTER: Robyn Moses, LPCC, LEP
Ms. Moses is the Director of Mental Health at the Compass Center which provides 
educationally related mental health services to students with IEPs in FVSD, HBCSD, HBUHSD, 
OVSD, & WSD as well as the Disaster Mental Health Lead in Orange County for the American 
Red Cross.

Information and resources on what parents can do to help their children

present:

https://woccse.hbuhsd.edu/
mailto:hgoble@hbuhsd.edu
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